
Empty container shipment to seaports

Dear Customers,

The current situation in the seaports of Rotterdam / Antwerp continues to worsen due to the ongoing massive ship 
delays. This results in almost daily changes of the cargo opening / cargo closings times. These lead to regular 
rebookings and backlog at all terminals involved.

In addition, some seaport terminals have stopped accepting empty containers. Sometimes only one shipping company 
is affected, sometimes several and this also changes almost daily. 

Enclosed is the current message from ECT:

Therefore, we kindly ask you to check the acceptance of the requested empty containers in advance. Please provide us 
with all transport-relevant data for the loading of the empty containers when placing the order. 

If the seaport terminals decide not to unload containers due to lack of space, etc., even 
though they were registered, we ask for your understanding in advance that we cannot 
influence these factors and cannot accept any liability for any resulting extra costs.

We thank you for your understanding and your kind support.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 29.07.2022


